
Dear Sirs,

Please accept our submission to the enquiry into the Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare
Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) Bill 2013.

We are heartened that John Madigan has recently introduced this bill into the Senate. In our
opinion, this is the most important bill that the Senate has considered for a very long time.

We urge the committee to endorse this bill and stand against the very powerful pro-abortion lobby
who will defy reason and their own consciences to fight to continue the supply of government
money to pay for killing pre-born babies simply because they are the ‘wrong’ sex.

This practice is a lucrative source of income for abortion providers. Few statistics are available,
because they are not measured, but anecdotal evidence suggests that the practice is rife amongst
many Asian communities http://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/uknews/crime/9794577/The-abortion-of-
unwanted-girls-taking-place-in-the-UK.html. Australia, with its large Asian immigrant populations,
no doubt provides a particularly large market for these ‘services’.

Please endorse this bill and help to keep sex-selection abortions out of Australia.

Yours sincerely,

Drs Nick & Natalie Blismas
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